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We welcome this report and recognise the role that transparency can 

play in helping create more resilient and sustainable supply chains. 

We’ve long been committed to sharing information about where we 

source our tea – having first published our supplier lists in 2018. 

As a family business we’re committed to improving the social and 

environmental standards on the estates we buy from. Working with 

suppliers, influencing trade associations, the on-going development of 

monitoring and certification standards, and expanding existing and 

establishing new programmes on the ground – often in partnerships – 

are all part of our work.   

We believe that sharing information and being open about where and 

who we buy from enables collaboration and underpins the action needed 

to drive change within the industry. You can find more information about 

our work here. 

 

https://www.taylorsimpact.com/who-we-are/our-approach

